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                                          Has recognized the  
  Post graduate Diploma in Hospital and Health Management (PGDHM) 

 Being awarded by 

 IIHMR Delhi, as equivalent to MBA. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Read More 

The Association of Indian Universities (AIU) vide their letter no. EV/II (1037)/2017/848 dated 

21/06/2017 has equated the PGDHM Programme to MBA (Hospital and Health 

Administration). This will greatly benefit the students in their career prospects. The PGDHM 

Programme of IIHMR Delhi has already been accredited by NBA. 

This momentous achievement speak volumes of the hard work of the institution and that the 

teaching, training, research and other academic activities are fully embedded in IIHMR Delhi’s 

core values of quality, accountability, trust, transparency, sharing knowledge and information. 

 

 


